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         75 Cottingham Street, Winnipeg, Manitoba, R2V 3B5 

       Phone: 204-338-7937 •  Fax: 204-663-8481 

Email: collicutt@7oaks.org 

     PRINCIPAL: Jamil Mian 

@Collicuttschool75 

February 2nd - Divisional Wide PD - NO CLASSES May 20th - Victoria Day - NO CLASSES 

February 19th - Louis Riel Day - NO CLASSES June 7th - Division Wide PD - NO CLASSES 

March 15th - Celebration of Learning  

      (Parent/Teacher Meetings - Term 2) - NO CLASSES 

June 28th - Last of School 

March 22nd - Last Day of Spring Break  

April 1st  - Classes Resume after Spring Break  

April 12th - School PD Day -  NO CLASSES Please visit our  school  website for more updates. 

Important Dates 2023 - 2024 

Please call the school @ 204-338-7937 to inform us if your child will be away - each day or 
for a short/long period of time.  Our school voicemail is on 24/7 or you can email us @ 
colllicutt@7oaks.org.   

         2024-25 Kindergarten Registration! 

Watch out for more information.    

Children born in 2019 can register. 

Next month is “I Love To Read” 

month.  Children are encouraged to 

read, write, and share in the joy of 

literacy at school and at home. 

Dear Families 

This month has brought some unpredictable weather.  Thank you for sending your children with appropriate 

gear for  the conditions.  Everyday students love playing outside in the snow.  As a school we supplied shovels 

and sleds for each class to share.  If you are looking for opportunities for your children to be active but warm 

at the same time then I would encourage the City of Winnipeg Free Play program in our gym every Monday 

and Wednesday from 5:30pm-6:30pm.  It is a great chance for Collicutt kids to get together and play. 

Mr. Mian 
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Music 
The students have been busy in the music room as we begin to prepare for our concert. This concert 
explores music that is found in movies. We have discovered that music plays an important role in 
movies and watching a movie without music is no fun at all! Be sure to save the date for our music 
concert. It will be on Tuesday, March 5 at 6:00 p.m. at the Seven Oaks Performing Arts Centre. 
More details will come soon! 

 

• This program is free of charge 

• Parents can stay and watch or drop off their child 

 and  pick  up once it’s time  

• Activities include arts, crafts, games and sports  

• The program is commitment free, your child can 

 come every time or when they can  

 

Children are encouraged to dress properly 
for the weather.  We are using the Weather 
Network to determine if we are keeping them 
indoors or outdoors.   

Children stay indoors when temperature 
reaches –27 deg C with the windchill. 

    IT IS VERY IMPORTANT THAT WE HAVE THE MOST UP-TO-DATE INFORMATION                         

(EMAIL ADDRESS, HOME ADDRESS, CONTACT NUMBERS, ETC.) 

   ENSURE YOU HAVE UPDATED THE WEB FORMS IN PARENT CONNECT.                                     

(Call the School at 204-338-7937 if you need help) 

PRE-SCHOOL NEWS 

Winter fun times @ school 
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